
Board Highlights
November 22, 2022

Our Superintendent of Business, Ron
Purdy, presented the draft Audited
Financial Statements to the Board, which
is an appendix to the Annual Report. Our
auditors, Deloitte LLP and the Provincial
Auditor were also present. We were
given a clean audit opinion and the
Board would like to express their
appreciation to our business department
for all their dedication on completing
this important work. The statements will
be posted as an Appendix to the Annual
Report once final approval has been
given by the Ministry.

The Board received a presentation from our
Director of Education, Ryan Boughen and our
Superintendents of Student Operations, Jennifer
Prokopetz and Derrick Huschi on our Annual
Report, which covers the 2021-2022 school year
and is tabled in the Saskatchewan Legislature
annually. The Ministry provides a standard
template for school divisions to complete which
includes information on our School Community
Councils, our strategic plans and priorities, our
progress for the priorities, our infrastructure
projects, and transportation statistics. The Annual
Report will be posted on our website for public
viewing once final approval has been given by the
Ministry.

Board Trustee, Todd Johnson, submitted his
resignation to our Board Chair on November 21,
2022 effective immediately. Trustee Johnson
was elected in Subdivision 6, the City of Moose
Jaw, in November of 2020 and was a respected
member on our Board of Education. The Board
would like to thank Todd for his service and
wish him all the best.

For more information visit www.prairiesouth.ca.

Audited Financial
Statements Reviewed

Annual Report

Trustee Resignation

The Board held a Special Board Meeting on November 22,
2022 to approve the draft Annual Report and Audited
Financial Statements for the 2021-2022 school year.


